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4/14/2021 

 
 Re: Your Texas Storm Claim – Update No. 2 

Dear Texas Freeze Clients, 
  

Time for an update.  A couple things to focus on right now:  

1. Epiq Global.  The sheer volume of injured people and the potential claimants in this case could 
make this Texas Storm litigation one of the largest in recent history.  We suspect there could 
be millions of people making claims.  Therefore, to help position our clients to maximize the 
value of their claims, we have partnered with Epiq Global.  This company is client focused and 
extremely experienced in organizing and managing massive litigation related to natural 
disasters and other large litigations.  Given the volume of expected claimants, this case will 
involve administrative and legal issues never seen before and having Epiq on our team will be 
invaluable.  The Epiq team was integral in working the BP Oil spill in the Gulf region and 
several other storm litigations.  We are lucky they agreed to join forces with us.  
 

2. Document Your Damages.  This will be very imporant when and if we can get you any 
financial compensation.  The more documentation you have, the easier it will be to prove your 
damages.  As this litigation may take awhile, please collect documentation while the damages 
remain fresh in your minds.  I can’t stress enough the importance of documenting your property 
damages.  Take photos, save receipts, make videos on your phone. Also, write notes of your 
experience to support a claim for mental anguish. Then, please send all the documentation you 
gather to us at:  

TexasStorm@EpiqGlobal.com 
 

3. Make A Claim. Now is the time to make a property damage claim with your insurance 
company.  Once you have done so, please keep us updated on the result. We can help you if 
the insurance company refuses to pay your full recovery.  Also, in the meantime, please email 
us (TexasStorm@EpiqGlobal.com) a copy of your home owner’s insurance policy.   
 

4. Energy Providers.  It is estimated that over 75 energy companies will be potential defendants 
in the claims related to the Texas Storm.  Most likely, you will only be able to recover from 
the companies who serviced your damaged home.  Please take a moment to figure out which 
energy provider serviced your damaged property and let us know.  You can often look at an 
old energy bill to determine the provider.  We can find out as well, but it may take longer and 
not be as accurate. Further, a handful of energy companies have recently declared bankruptcy, 
so the sooner we know your actual energy provider(s), the better we can serve your claim.  

Please let us know if you have any questions, and we will be in touch soon.  
Sincerely, 
 
Your Team at 
WAGSTAFF LAW FIRM 


